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Pamela Martin

From: Outpost 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 8:42 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Fwd: Rezoning:  R2-54 Dallas Road

 
 

From: Outpost   
To: <ppublichearings@victoria.ca>  
Sent: 2/9/2017 1:10 AM  
Subject: Rezoning: R2-54 Dallas Road  

Hello to Council. 
 
I live in #4 - 118 St. Lawrence Street.  A proposal will be discussed before Council tonight, to rezone Lot 3, 
Beckley Farm from an R-2 zone to an R2-54 property allowance.   
 
As a resident of the neighbourhood in close proximity to the property in question, I state my opposition to the 
planned change.  If development of a heritage home is possible, redeveloping the structure, my support would 
be forthcoming.  But not with the proposed variances, setbacks, etc.  Maintaining the same general footprint 
reinforces a community emblem. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan Segal 




